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Monday 2nd October 2023 

  

Harvest Festival  

Friday 20th October at 10.15am 

  
Dear Parents  

  

This year’s Harvest Festival will be held on Friday 20th October at 10.15am.   

 

We are very aware of the ongoing cost of living crisis that is currently affecting us all, so we want 

to reiterate that we are asking for donations, only if you can.  Please do not feel under any 

obligation or pressure to contribute, but we do hope that you are able to join in with us to 

celebrate. 
 

This year, as usual, all of your generous gifts will be donated to our local Food Bank.  

  

Please could non-perishable gifts only be brought into school anytime from Wednesday 18th 

October. The local food bank accepts donations of many non-perishable food items, 

household consumables and personal hygiene products.  

  

  

At Alderwood we are very grateful for any donations which you send in, which go to support our 

local food bank. We do understand how difficult things may be at this time, so no matter how 

small your donation is, it will be greatly received.  

  

Thank you for your on-going support for our local community. It is really appreciated.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  
  

 

 

Mrs K Cutajar                                                        

Head teacher                                                 
 

 

 

 


